
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
The Bureau of Indian Affairs (BIA), Southern Paiute Agency (SPA), will be accepting 
applications and resumes for the Administrative Determined (AD) Wildland Firefighter and 
Camp Crew for the 2024 fire season. Please provide your application and/or resume to the BIA 
SPA Field Office located at 196 E. Tabernacle Street St. George, Utah. Deadline for applications 
and resumes will be Wednesday, May 22, 2024.  
 
ORIENTATION & TRAINING: The BIA SPA will host Orientation and Camp Crew Training 
(RT-130) on Wednesday, May 22, 2024, and Thursday, May 23, 2024 at the BIA SPA Fire Yard 
located at 611 N. 1300 E. St. George, Utah 84770.  
 
If anyone has any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Clifford Serawop, Deputy 
Superintendent at (435) 523-3070 or email: clifford.serawop@bia.gov.  
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